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2100 New River Center
200 E. Las Olas Boulevard

Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301

Monday, April 4,1994

Mr. Timothy C. Johnson
Section Leader
Materials Decommissioning Section
Decommissioning and Regulatory Issues Branch
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Site Remediation Plan - McGean-Rohco Buildings

Dear Mr. Johnson:

As you know, Chemetron and McGenn-Rohco are eager to begin the decontamination of
the McGean-Rohco factory buildings. This is consistent with the NRC's objective wit's
regard to cleanup of this site. Chemetron's plan for this decontamination has 'seen
presented in Appendix D of the " Site Remediation Plan - Harvard & Bert Avenue Sites,"
originally submitted in October,1993." Chemetron has responded to the NRC grestions
and comments on the Plan, including those on Appendix D.

To enable Chemetron to start decontaminating the McGean-Rohco buildings as qu.ekly as
possible, it is requested that the NRC separately review and approve Appendix D and those
aspects of Section 4 of the Plan that are necessary to begin the work. By separate
correspondence, Chemetron will forward for your review the documents noted in Section
2.1.3 of the Plan. Chemetron will undertake the decontamination upon receipt of approval
to begin the work.

If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact me.

Sincerely yours,

y
''

Barry Koh, Ph.D.
Project Manager

cc: David R. Sargent
Mark J. Wetterhahn
Theodore G. Adams
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